
 

 
 
P.O. Box 1749 
Halifax, Nova Scotia 
B3J 3A5 Canada    

Item No. 15.5.1                
  
  

Request for Council’s Consideration 

 Included on Agenda 
(Submitted to Municipal 
Clerk’s Office by Noon 
Thursday) 

 Added Item 
(Submitted to Municipal 
Clerk’s Office by Noon 
Monday) 
 

 Request from the Floor 

Date of Council Meeting:  June 4, 2024 

Subject:  Request from Lake District Recreation Association  

Motion for Council to Consider: 
 
That Halifax Regional Council direct the Chief Administrative Officer (CAO) to provide a staff report to 
respond to a request from the Lake District Recreation Association (letter attached) for HRM to enter into 
a Service Agreement with annual funding. 

Reason:  
 
Sustaining Community Resources: The Sackville and District Community Arena is a critical asset for 
the local community. Continued funding will ensure the facility can meet the growing needs of residents 
and maintain a high standard of service. 
 
Partnership and Accountability: Establishing a formal agreement with the Lake District Recreation 
Association will provide clear expectations and accountability for the use of public funds. 
 
Capital Improvements: The allocated funds would address essential capital improvements, enhancing 
the safety, accessibility, and functionality of the arena. Planned upgrades may include structural repairs, 
energy efficiency improvements, and modernization of facilities. 
 
Budget Considerations: Funding subject to HRM’s annual budget approval process 
 

Outcome Sought:  
 
Staff report 
 

Councillor Russell 
 

District 15 

 






